

LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-01-16

Agenda

JIRA board <https://jira.onap.org/secure/RapidBoard.jspa?rapidView=41&view=planning&selectedIssue=OOM-63&epics=visible&selectedEpic=OOM-346>

Tag other projects with "Logging"

<https://jira.onap.org/browse/OOM-403?jql=labels%20%3D%20Logging>

M1 release planning - discuss thu [LOG M1 Beijing Release Planning](#)

M1 maturity

Logging RI Work assignment - see structure and

 [LOG-118](#) - Add Logging Reference Impl example and AOP wrapper on Logging library CLOSED ,

 [LOG-111](#) - Logging RI and examples CLOSED

Tracking logging work across teams

Logging assistance/questions - jiras, wiki, onap-discuss

<https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-discuss/2018-January/>

<https://lists.onap.org/pipermail/onap-discuss/2018-January/007415.html>

Review committer/contributor prerequisites - [Committer Best Practices](#)

Config TPL changes in OOM affecting logging including

 [LOG-129](#) - Remove reference logging config in logging-analytics repo - use OOM config implementation only CLOSED

simplify  [LOG-129](#) - Remove reference logging config in logging-analytics repo - use OOM config implementation only CLOSED

OOM meet questions: Logging config (need jira) separate or combined (talk with [Borislav Glozman](#) - including the other work for the config pod splitting in  [OOM-466](#) - Segregating configuration of ONAP components CLOSED

How the new helm work (get JIRA) affects logging (config distribution and management?)

Notes